
Sunday, May 17, 2020

Pushing Out into Deep Water

Put out into deep water,
and let down the nets

for a catch.
- Luke 5:4b



Worship Service

 
As services are pre-recorded, they can be

watched anytime after 11 am on Sunday on
any smart TV, tablet, phone or computer.

 

Virtually Together 

 
Welcome                                                                Daniel Janzen
Community Connection 
Children’s Moment                                              Jon Bradnam 
Scripture Verse:             
     Luke 5:1-11
Message: 
    "Pushing Out Into Deeper Waters”                   David Martin
 

Cogeco: YourTV  at 10:30 am
 

Live feed to Pleasant Manor at 11:00 am 
 

Join others online at 11:00am 
to watch the service live at:

https://niagararedbrick.online.church
 

Service available at  11:00 am
 from the  NUMC Website.
www.redbrickchurch.ca 

under Sermons.



Did you know...
                                 

We are broadcasting our weekly service on Cogeco.
 

We hope that those living at Radiant Care Pleasant Manor and
others in our community that do not have access to other online

options can tune in and see a weekly service.
 

Tune in to channel 10 or HD Cable 700 
at 10:30 am starting this Sunday.

 
"Niagara United Mennonite Church Service"

 
 
 



10:30 am Cogeco broadcast on YourTV channel 10/HD700
11:00 am Worship Service online & "Virtually Together"  with Guest
Speaker David Martin

Consider contributing to the online service, speak with Ruth Willms 

New "From the Pastors's Armchair" Devotional comes out

Home Church online

New "From the Pastors's Armchair" Devotional comes out

Weekly E-News blast  & Bulletin sent out, check out this week's
resources

Try one of the resources found in the E-News under Sunday School.....  
it's not just for children

10:30 am Cogeco broadcast on YourTV channel 10/HD700
10:00 am German Worship Service online 
11:00 am Worship Service online & "Virtually Together"  

Sunday May 17

 
Monday May 18- Victoria Day

 
Tuesday May 19

 
Wednesday May 20

 
Thursday May 21

 
Friday May 22

 
Saturday May 23

 
Sunday May 24

 
 

happening this week...



Sr. Youth 
Join us May 22nd with a movie night! Speak with Chris Hutton for details.
 

You're invited to contribute to our online services!
The Rauwerda and Riedger families have shared family updates in the
Community Connection piece of our service in the last few weeks. Now
we want to hear from you! If you are interested in submitting a family
update, a creative piece, or would like more information, please contact
Ruth Willms at rmw1275@hotmail.com.
 
 

Crafting Fun with Emily
Do you enjoy doing a craft?  Knitting, painting, sewing, paper crafts?  
 Well I do, and I used to do it with others but these days I have been
missing the face to face get togethers.   I am wondering, would you like
to join me on ZOOM during the day or an evening, we can hang out, chat
have a cup of tea and work on our crafts together.  Maybe the children
would like to join us too.    If you are interested, reach out to me Emily
Fieguth at:
 

 office@redbrickchurch.ca    
we can find a date or dates, I am pretty available these days

 and a time that works for us   
 

 
 

 

Within NumC



Joys & Concerns

Update on Helene Nickel 
She is residing with her son, Karl (and Laurene), on Line 8 as she
continues to regain strength and calmness.   Your prayers for her have
been very much appreciated.  We will keep relying on God to guide us in
the coming weeks/months.

Our heartfelt condolences 
to the family of Lloyd & Angela Redekopp on the passing of Lloyd’s father
Benjamin Redekopp on May 14, 2020.  May God bless and comfort the
family in their time of grief.
 
 

Remembrance
The Nickel family is remembering our dear father and grandfather, Karl
Sr.. who passed away 16 years ago on May 16th, 2004.  He is forever in
our hearts.



Donations
While we are unable to conduct regular worship services, we do have
methods for making it possible for you to make donations to the church.
Please choose the option that is best for you. If you have any questions,
call or email the church office. Remember to let the office or treasurer
know how you want funds distributed.

 NUMC Mailbox:                        
 Drop off a cheque at NUMC in the mailbox by the double glass doors.     
 Please do not leave cash.  
  
Send an E-Transfer to:
treasurer@redbrickchurch.ca
 
By Mail to:   
          Niagara United Mennonite Church 
          R. R. #2, 1775 Niagara Stone Rd.
          Niagara-on-the-Lake, ON   L0S 1T0
 
On line at Canada Helps:  
          https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/donate/ 
 
Set up a monthly Auto Transfer at the Meridian Credit Union.  See
March 22 bulletin for complete instructions.
 

Rob's Report



The Pastoral Team is still around, just working from home these
days.     Call, email, text... 
 
Daniel Janzen
daniel@redbrickchurch.ca                    306-401-0113
 
Chris Hutton
chris@redbrickchurch.ca                       289-228-1971
 
   
 
 

 

 

 General Inquiries - contact the church office
office@redbrickchurch.ca                      905-468-3313  
 

Communication

Stay Connected

Join a virtual home church - contact Chris Hutton
Watch the service online with others:

Tune into Cogeco Sundays at 10:30 am
 Visit the website: 

Sign up for the church E-News: 

Find us on Facebook: 

Post on the Prayer Wall/Pray for others:

Stay connected with church community in the following ways:
 

          https://niagararedbrick.online.church/

          www.redbrickchurch.ca

          https://redbrickchurch.ca/e-news/

          https://www.facebook.com/RedBrickChurchNiagara/

          https://redbrickchurch.ca/prayer-wall/
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SOLUTION - May 17, 2020 Crossword


